
REQUEST 
 
This is an FOI for a copy of your liability insurance and your insurance companies details. 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information (FOI) request of 29 March to the Mayor's Office for Policing 
And Crime (MOPAC).  I confirm that your request has been handled under the FOI Act 2000 and that 
MOPAC does hold information relating to your request. 
 
You asked for a copy of MOPAC's liability insurance and insurance companies details - please see 
attached. 
 
Redactions have been made for the following FOIA exemptions: 
Section 40(2) Data Protection.  This is an absolute exemption, therefore no Public Interest Test is 
required. 
 
If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the MOPAC 
website on what the next steps are at:https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-
policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information 
 
 

 
 
 


